
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 
 

School Reopens -  

Monday 4th November 

Guy Fawkes Workshop -  

Tuesday 5th November  

Individual School Photos -  

Wednesday 6th November  

 

Thank you for all your support 
this (long!) half term. The chil-
dren have really settled well into 
year 2 and we are looking for-
ward to the next half term :) 

 

 

 

Year 2 Edition. 

Wb: 4/11/2019   

Maths 

Our new topic is on money. We will be counting 
money in pence, counting money in pounds (coins 
and notes) and we will be combining pounds and 
pence to make new totals. Please allow your children 
to become familiar with the value of all coins and 
notes as this will really help them in this unit. 

 

English 

We will be delving into ‘The Dark’ by Lemony 
Snickett. We are looking forward to finding out 
about how Laszlo stopped being afraid of the dark.  

 

Spellings 

No spelling homework for half term - the children 
need a well deserved rest! They can still play on 
Spelling Shed if they wish though!  

 

 

 


